Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/10/2020 3:48:15 PM

First name: dudley

Last name: irwin

Organization:

Title:

Comments: The facts show that we are and have been in a drought for several years. As The Eagle River is a
tributary of the Colorado River it seems unconscionable for Colorado Springs, Aurora and other Front Range
communities to pursue draining more water from our Western Slope. The areas they are investigating for another
reservoir are fragile at best and this would spell the doom for animals, birds, fish, etc. Many other communities
(San Louis Valley for one) have stopped Colorado Springs from taking their water - | say it is time to out a stop to
this and let them create solutions to their water issues within their own back yard, not ours!



